
Congratulations! Three Friends of the Department Receive 
Awards from the HKSAR Government

AC News & Events

The Department of Accountancy (AC) is pleased to announce that three friends of the
Department have received awards from the Hong Kong Special Administrative Region
(HKSAR) Government in July 2023 in recognition of their notable contributions in
financial services and professional accounting.

The Department would like to extend its heartfelt congratulations to Mr Chan, Ms
Chan and Ms Chau and wish them all continuing success in their future endeavours.

Bronze Bauhinia Star (BBS)

• Mr Clement Chan Kam Wing, MH, JP, Managing Director of
BDO Limited, and Chairman of the Departmental Advisory Committee

Justice of the Peace (JP)

• Ms Mabel Chan Mei-bo, Deputy Managing Partner of Grant
Thornton Hong Kong Limited, AC Alumni and CityU Distinguished Alumni

• Ms Dilys Chau Suet-fung, Partner of Ernst & Young, AC Alumni
and Adjunct Professor, CityU Distinguished Alumni and Honorary Fellow,
and Former CityU Council Member
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